
July 1, 2024 

Mark Heifner 
37 East Colorado Ave 

Denver, CO 80210 

RE:  Miller Gravel Pit - File No. M-1982-112, 

Technical Revision (TR-6) 

Temporary storage of approximately 38,000 cy of imported fill dirt (mainly subsoil) on pit 

floor to be used for a housing development adjacent to the permit area. 

Dear Mark Heifner: 

Your Technical Revision application for the Miller Gravel Pit 112c Construction Materials Reclamation 

Permit, which is located in Elbert County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on July 

1, 2024 and a decision date has been set for July 31, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 812-2002, or by email at 

Joel.renfro@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Joel Renfro 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

cc:  
Amy Eschberger, DRMS
Mahkayla Selby, Schmidt Construction Company
Jeff Jacoby, Schmidt Construction Company
Dan Chavez, Schmidt Construction Company
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